## INSIDE THE CAMP WE DON'T WANT ANYONE TAKING PHOTOS OR MAKING VIDEOS AND NEITHER DO WE WANT ANY JOURNALISTS PRESENT.



Why?

- For everyone's security. All images taken, whether by the mass media or by ourselves, can be used to identify people who participate in any kind of act, and can be used against us. (It has happened many times, for example on the 14th of November in Girona, the blockade of the parliament in Barcelona, etc.)
- Because we want to concentrate on other channels which are more direct, in the sense that we want to connect through relations and face-to-face contacts; so that information gets about through our own counterinformation media, with information and arguments through bulletins, flyers, etc., and distributing it all ourselves.
- Because we don't want to be a part of the media spectacle which manipulates and tricks and which works for the powerful. (Behind every journalist there is a company with its own interests)
- Because we want free ourselves of the logic of recording everything with machines, of observing our lives on screens.

If you see anyone who seems not to have read or understood the above words, get the message to that person. Thanks.

Our security depends on everyone!